Peter Hall

LD 56

I am writing in regards to LD 56 - An Act to Remove the 5 Cent Fee for Bags in
Retail Stores and urging you to vote: OUGHT NOT TO PASS.

As our travel our state and country I am dismayed by the sheer volume of plastic
debris in our waterways, road sides and in our oceans.

Maine's ethos has always been to treat our environment with respect, it is the very
reason I live in Maine. Let us continue to be leaders in caring for it.



